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We are pleased to present our October issue of 
ONE FAMILY IN MISSION newsletter.  We invite you - as part of that FAMILY -  to
share articles, best practices and any other items that you believe would benefit our

community of Stewards. Please send them to tzalud@drvc.org.  

PLEASE LET US KNOW WHAT ELSE 
YOU WOULD LIKE TO SEE!

Like Us on Facebook

https://www.stewardshipli.org/

Steward of the Month 
You are!!!!

Every month the Diocese of Rockville Centre sends out these
Stewardship newsletters. Thank you for reading them and we
hope that the Good Lord has spoken to you through them. As
always, the office of Stewardship is here for YOU, to listen to

your stories, to pray for you and to publish whatever you think
can benefit other parishes! 

We are proud to announce a new feature to our website: Ask me
about Dramatic Missionary Growth. This new addition to the
website provides some great examples of how to spread Dramatic
Missionary Growth in your family, in your parish and in your life. 

You can proudly encourage Dramatic Missionary Growth in your
parish by completing, and by asking others to complete, two actions
under each Pillar:  Hospitality, Prayer, Formation and Service. 

Once completed, participant will receive a "Ask me about Dramatic
Missionary Growth" button.    

  FOR MORE INFORMATION CLICK HERE

As always, may God bless you in all you do for His Church.

https://www.facebook.com/DRVCStewardship/?ref=bookmarks
https://www.stewardshipli.org/
https://www.stewardshipli.org/ask-me
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What's so
great about

Being Catholic 
by Jason Evert

CALL TO EVANGELIZE

We once again are in a time of transition. 
As October comes, the

leaves start to change, the
weather gets cooler and
the days continue to get

shorter. 

We may start to look back
at our summer and regret

some of the things we
never got around to doing.

Perhaps we didn't get to the beach as often as we wanted
to, or we didn't go on that picnic, or maybe we didn't wear

enough sunscreen. The list can go on.

How often do we look back at our lives and wish we could
have done things differently. Maybe we could have loved
God more, or prayed more, or loved our neighbor more.
As Catholics, we have a new chance every day to start

over again. Through the Sacrament of Reconciliation we
are able to wipe away the sins of our past and start over

again.

As Catholic stewards, we understand that we have been
given a great gift: the gift of life. We must take care of our
life by taking care of our souls. This month, make a point
to go to confession. Every week there is an opportunity to

start off fresh. No looking back, only forward.



 
 To Register Online Click Here
                            

https://events.r20.constantcontact.com/register/eventReg?oeidk=a07egksk3eh4de88ff9&oseq=&c=&ch=

